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The Policies and Procedures for Elections found in Section V have been changed 
significantly. They should be reviewed and studied prior to any election to avoid 
any problems and/or confusion in confirming  any elected office. The election 
results must be reported to the proper authorities. The Regional Directors should 
forward their states’ results to the National Election Chair  in the time frame as 
stated .  

Since my appointment as Election Chair very few issues have arisen and been 
quickly handled and/ resolved. The committee has plans to revise the AVVA 
National Delegate registration form to make it clearer on what is required for next 
years’ election.  

Most importantly, the National officers approved procedures to extend state and 
chapter elections to September 30, 2020 due to the cancellation of meetings 
caused by the current crisis of the Covid-19 virus across the country. 

Thank you to committee members Wynella Bethards, Jennifer Ellis, Linda 
Haberkorn and Ann Rice for their input and assistance.  

 

 


